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Esther Stead (new member) 
Shirley Nelson (new member) 

PURPOSE 
The meeting was called< .. to elect new Committee officers and to get 
suggestions on how the Memorial Fund money should be used. 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
John Boettcher was elected as Chairperson for the next year and 
Shirley Nelson was elected as Secretary. 

MEMORIAL FUNDS 
Actual dollar amounts. in the fund we�e not available a� the. tirri•e� 1 

of the meeting .I c5l: 3 ¢tJ.-t.,</ .,_ ol:5Z) .. W/11 if'f'f-/..1ud/2--f/.v • tt•"V·O �t.,,, ,, , �1 
6 if .�rwuvu.'.£vf 

A. Mel Kugel suggested a LIGHTED SIGN for outside the church as
a living memorial,.. • It was suggested that if and when a sigD
was purchased, consideration be given to having unbreakable
glass in the doo� to avoid vandalism. Discussion included
the wiring for the-sign and the fact that there is a possibility
that the old wiring could still be used.

B. Dexter Badinger feels there is a great need for a new DRAPE
BEHIND THE CROSS. He also is concerned about having a new
drape cover the complete arch rather than just the insert
behind it as the wood needs refinishing badly and it would be
very costly to have it restored.
Mel Kugel said that he would get an estimate on the drape some
time this month.
The question was also asked as to the need for new curtains behind
the altar to match the one behind the cross. It was decided that
this could be discussed further after getting the estimate for
the drape.
It was the general feeling that if a new drape is purchased, the
color should match the carpet _as near as possible.

OTHER CONCERNS 
John Boettcher asked for input for getting the inside of the Church 
windows puttied and painted. It was suggested that it could be done 
during the summer months when school is not in session and asking 
some of the students that belong to the church and are't holding 
summer jobs'to help.·, John volunteered to supervise the activity and 
feels it would·ppssibly make the younger people feel more a part of 
the .church. � 
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Jerry Mills suggeste� that some thought should be given to having 
the stone pillars outside the church straightened. 

No other business was conducted and the meeting adjourned at 11:15 
a. m ..

y submitted, 
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